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State Universityof New York at Buffalo 

PHILOSOPHY and PHENOMENOLOGICAL RESEARCH 
Dapartmcnt of Philoaophjr 

March 5, 1975 

Professor J. Ferrater-Mora 
Department of Philosophy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 19010 

Dear Professor Ferrater-Mora: 

Word has been received from our Board of Editors concerning 
your paper, "Fictions, Universals, and Abstract Entities." We 
shall be glad to publish your paper. Theie wíll, however, be a 
considerable period of unavoidable delay before publication, due 
to the large amount of material on hand. Galley proof and reprint 
order form will be sent to you ln due course. 

* 

Very truly your8, 

(Miss) Sandra A. Loudon 
Editorial Secretary 

BUFFALO, NEW YORK 142» 
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